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Save the Date! 

 

Pass It On . . . 
What’s Happening at Little Britain United Church 

Annual 
Congregational 

Meeting 
Sunday, March 1, 2015 – right 
after church. Please attend if 
you are able. We need a 
quorum. Stay for potluck! 

Thanks to Deb Kashuba 
Thanks to Deb Kashuba for her service as Chair of Council. 
Her term is up and she will pass the baton on to Margaret 
Speer. Thanks Deb for your enthusiasm and all your work! 
Welcome Margaret! 

Faith Xploration 

March 4 & 18 

St. Patrick’s Day 
Dinner 
March 17 

2 sittings 5 pm & 
6:30 pm  

Council Meeting 

March 19 

Welcome to 
Margaret – our 
new Chairperson 

1:30 pm - Contact 
Rev. Shelly for 
details. 

St. Patrick’s Day Irish Supper 
Back by popular demand! Invite your family and friends. 
Tuesday, March 17th 
1st sitting at 5 pm 
2nd sitting at 6:30 pm 
Please pick up tickets from Tara to sell. 

Cropping & 
Swapping 

Calling all scrapbookers and card-
makers to a Little Britain United 
Church fun/fundraiser day on  
March 7th 10 am to 5 pm. 
Price of $25 includes cropping table 
space, lunch, snacks and beverages. 
There will be a give away/take away 
table for crafting supplies. 
Call 204-757-2489 or email 
lbuc@mymts.net to book table space. 

March 8th – clocks spring forward 


